Planner Report for July-August 2021			Greg Hutnik, part-time temporary Planner

Board of Zoning Appeals
· A Variance application for relief from side and front yard setbacks for a detached garage at 1149 Taughannock Blvd. is scheduled to be reviewed on August 25.
Planning Board
· A Minor Subdivision application for the property at 7331 Willow Creek Rd has been submitted for staff review.  The hearing date is tentatively set for August 17.
· A Site Plan for Spruce Row Campground (2271 Kraft Rd) has been submitted for staff review.  No hearing date set as of yet.
General
· 15-20 land use and zoning-related inquiries have been addressed in the last month

